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NOTICE OF MOTION

Te Hiku Community Board identified in its Strategic Plan that there are areas in Te Hiku that
require forward planning for the Annual Plans 2022/2023, 2023/2024 and Long Term Plan 2024-
2034. This work will be part of the Te Hiku o Te lka Master Plan adopted by the Board at its
meeting of 25 August 2020 for the purpose of guiding the Board in identifying, confirming
and allocating funding to its strategic and community planning projects. It forms part of
the Te Hiku Community Board’s Strategic Plan. The Strategic Plan's priorities include a
recommendation that the Placemaking budget be implemented to a level that services the
community for the 2021-2024 Long Term plan,

Motion:

That Te Hiku Community Board:

1. allocate a total of $100,000 from its 2021/22 Placemaking fund for concept plans to
assist in understanding community priorities and guide further Board decisions for
funding, as identified in Te Hiku Community Board Strategic Plan;

2. agree the following communities be engaged for the development of concept plans
with the 2021/22 Piacemaking funding:

(a) Te Kao

(b) Houhora Heads/Pukenul
(¢) Karikari Peninsula

(d) Doubtless Bay

(e) Taipa

(f) Hihi

3. request staff to engage the appropriately qualified vendors to carry out the work on
behalf of the Far North District Council.

ADELE GARDNER - CHAIR OF THE TE HIKU COMMUNITY BOARD

JOHN STEWART - BOARD MEMBER

P

BILL SUBRITZKY ARD MEMBER
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